
Family School:  

• We’ll continue to gather as a community for musical and engaging 
tefilah and communal learning.  

• Most weeks, children will have class by grade-level, including 
dedicated relationship-building time followed by meaningful, relevant 
curriculum, while parents pursue their own learning in Caffeine for 
the Brain. There will be some special sessions where families engage 
together in holiday celebrations, full-family learning, and social 
justice projects.  

• Learners will continue to expand their knowledge of Hebrew through 
our word of the week, Hebrew Through Movement, and tefilah.  

 

Hebrew School: 5th-7th Graders will continue to have two tracks for 
dedicated Hebrew learning  

• Hebrew Class, 4:00-6:00pm on Thursdays: students will be assigned 
to a small group that meets from 4:00-4:45 OR 5:15-6:00pm. All 
students will come together from 4:45-5:15pm for tefilah.  

• Private Hebrew Tutoring: students will have private tutoring for 30 
minutes a week, in-person or online, at a time mutually agreed upon 
between the tutor and family.  

• If your child will be in 6th or 7th grade, they should enroll in the 
SAME Hebrew track that they did this year.   

 

The first day of Family School is September 10! At the end of the summer, 
we’ll share more information about curriculum for each grade, 
supplemental experiences such as Simply Shabbat and youth groups, and a 
full calendar for the year.  
 


